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NICO Holdings plc informed the public in its trading statement published on 31st 
DecemberDecember 2022 that its consolidated profit after tax for the year ended 31st December 
2022 was expected to be higher than the previous corresponding period by at least 
60%. NICO Holdings plc would like to advise that its consolidated profit after tax for the 
reporting period ended 31st December 2022 is now expected to be higher than the 
previous corresponding period by at least 90%. Further, the consolidated profit after 
tax attributable to owners of the parent company (NICO Holdings plc) is also expected 
to be higher than previous corresponding period by at least 90%. The change 
inin expected consolidated profit after tax for the 2022 financial year is due to recoveries 
made through courts whose conditions for recognizing the proceeds of the claim as 
income were met after publication of the first trading statement, a favourable result 
from actuarial review of the life business and a review of credit impairments on 
significant credit exposures in the banking business, all of which happened after 31st 
December 2022.


